
    
  

 
PENINSULA CLEAN ENERGY AUTHORITY 

  Board of Directors Meeting 
Public Comment 

 

 
Friday, September 24, 2021 12:26 p.m. 
 
Dear Chair DeGolia, Directors (Bcc), and Staff, 
 
As you discuss important topics about current and future efforts at PCE during the retreat 
tomorrow, please consider the attached comments and recommendations from local 
environmental leaders. The urgency of the climate crisis has accelerated a great deal. We are 
asking for your consideration to step up successful programs to meet this moment. 
  
I must commend you all for the tremendous progress and outstanding leadership of PCE on 
clean energy and local climate programs. PCE has become a model CCA for all of California and 
beyond. 
 
Warm regards, 
Diane Bailey 
  
Diane Bailey (she/her), Climate Change Professional (CC-P) | Executive Director 
MENLO SPARK 
 

https://climateofficers.org/certification-professional
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